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This is something I strongly oppose. Oregon has one of the best voting systems in 

the world. Why would anyone want to ruin it? As a caregiver, requiring in-person 

voting will place a extreme burden on myself and people who I provide services to.  

 

As an advocate of people with special needs, I urge for our voting system in Oregon 

to remain how it is (with vote by mail) because voting by mail allows voters time to 

read and study the ballots in order to make informed decisions. Vote by mail also 

allows people who have mobility & health issues to participate in their community 

without taking unnecessary risks to their health.  

 

Making in-person voting a requirement is an ableist suggestion. I oppose this cruel 

proposal/bill. Please reject this bill and protect our vulnerable Oregonian's right to 

vote by mail.  

 

Thank you for protecting vote by mail.  


